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March 25, 2021 
 
 
Felburn Foundation 
Guy Marwick 
Ocala, FL 
 
RE: Sharpe’s Ferry Bridge Tender House Acquisition 
 
Dear Mr. Marwick, 
 
Thank you for the Foundation’s interest in acquiring the Sharpe’s Ferry Bridge 
Tender House (Parcel ID 31818-001-00) located at 9605 SE Highway 314 
adjacent to Silver Springs State Park.  This property would add value to the park 
by providing additional security along the southern boundary. 
 
Upon successful acquisition, it is understood that the Foundation would convey 
the property to the State of Florida to be managed as part of Silver Springs State 
Park.   
 
This letter serves as confirmation of support by the Division of Recreation and 
Parks to pursue this acquisition.  Should you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me at 850-245-3084. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve Cutshaw, Chief 
Office of Park Planning 
Division of Recreation and Parks 
 
 
Cc: Eric Draper, Director 
 Larry Fooks, District 3 Chief of Parks 
 Sally Lieb, Park Manager 


